

[bookmark: _Hlk105615524]GREAT WILBRAHAM ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 26TH MARCH 2024: Questionnaire
Questionnaire: Please return this form by email to hilary.burton@greatwilbrahamparishcouncil.gov.uk or to Sam Chambers Turner at clerk@greatwilbrahamparishcouncil.gov.uk by Tuesday 19th March.  If you prefer to fill in the form by hand, please return it to Hilary Burton at 25 Frog End. 
	Name of Organisation: The Anne Ward Charity and the Benstead Charity

	Approximate number of members - Taken together there are 7 Trustees plus 1 secretary/treasurer. 

	Are you able to attend the Annual Parish Meeting on 26th March 2024 at 7 pm?    Yes

	Please provide the name(s) of the representative who will be attending -  Tony Goryn - secretary/treasurer
	


	A. ACHIEVEMENTS
Please tell us about 3 (or more) achievements in the past year that you are most proud of.

	
1) Continuing to distribute meaningful monetary gifts to parishioners - in 2023 10x£45 and 10x£50 - we are very grateful to St Nicholas PCC for supporting these charities generously.
2) Successfully navigating (so far) the Charity Commission’s changing computerised system.
3) Negotiating with our Bank’s computerised system to Change Bank Signatories - although not yet achieved - without losing patient

	

	1. PLANS FOR 2024/5
Please tell us 3 (or more) things that your organisation would like to achieve next year.

	1) Sort out the signatories for the Bank.
2) Recruit a new Trustee.
3) Maintain the same level of giving.

	1. PROBLEMS
Please tell us 3 (or more) problems you face – and ideas for tackling them, including how the Parish Council, other organisations or residents could help.

	1) Knowing who might best benefit from small financial gifts is the main problem.
2) Linked to the above is trying to make sure new Trustees are “in touch” with a particular group/demographic/cohort.




		
